
 

 

 

            

   

 

 

BMF Support letter 
 
BMF is currently collaborating with Alcocups and the volunteer program to provide breath 
testing at Universities and residential events, which coincides with educating youth on the front 
line.  
 
This collaboration between all parties will strengthen cultural change regarding alcohol in 
Victoria. 
 
How it works? 
 
BMF are the leaders in facilitating breath testing to all major festivals, events and hot spots in 
and around Melbourne. BMF services are hired out to licensed events serving alcohol.  
 
BMF staff is trained by Alcocups drug and alcohol-training programs, ensuring the right advice 
is given during and after each and every breath test facilitated. 
 
BMF test data is downloadable and can be presented back to you for statistical analysis. BMF is 
now on the front line talking and influencing young people to make smarter choices when 
drinking alcohol.  
 
BMF supports the initiative to create a volunteer program that has the ability to assist in the 
cause to protect and educate the next generation of drinkers, to drink responsibly. 
 
BMF will do everything we can to support Alcocups long term. 
 
Your sincerely, 
 
Noah Tyler 
 
Founder/Director 
 
David Gould 
 
Founder/ Director 
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